
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives a Delegation from the City of Halabja and
Remembers With Them the Sad Disaster

 

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office in

Baghdad on Wednesday, March 11, 2015, a delegation from the city of Halabja ans remembered with

them the sad disaster.

His eminence called to join efforts in the purpose of reconstructing Iraq and restoring the

cohesion of the Iraqi people.


